OAKLAND COUNTY EXECUTIVE L. BROOKS PATTERSON

HEALTH DIVISION

Leigh-Anne Stafford, Health Officer (248) 858-1280 | health@oakgov.com

November 7, 2017

OXFORD SCHOOLS FACILITIES MAINTENANCE AND OPERATIONS 10 N WASHINGTON ST OXFORD, MI 48371

RE: RETURN TO COMPLIANCE FOR- LEONARD ELEMENTARY SCHOOL - 335 E ELMWOOD RD, LEONARD

WSSN # 20574-63

Dear Sir or Madam:

The Oakland County Health Division has received the results of the 3 routine coliform samples that were taken from Leonard Elementary School water supply. All sample results were satisfactory, indicating the presence of **no** Coliform bacteria.

You may now return to your normal monitoring frequency. The next coliform bacteria sample is due in November 2017..

If you have any questions please call me at (248) 858-1332.

Sincerely,

OAKLAND COUNTY HEALTH DIVISION
Department of Health and Human Services

Michelle Mader, REHS Senior Public Health Sanitarian Environmental Health Services